HoTEL AssocIATION OF NEw YORk Crty, INC.

320 PArk AVENUE, NEwW YORK, NY 10022-6838
(212) 754-6700 FAX (212) 754-0243

TO: General Managers — Member Hotels
FROM: Joseph E. Spinnato 9%/
Geoffrey Allan Mills
DATE: July 11, 2014
RE: Long Island Rail Road Strike

As you are aware, there is a possibility of a Long Island Rail Road strike beginning on
July 20th. As in the past, we will be contacting our members to participate in efforts to
cooperate with government agencies and officials in providing hotel rooms for those
who require them. Generally, hotel rooms are provided at prevailing rates. More
information will be forthcoming in the days ahead.

Regards,

JES/lef



